
Notice of RFP Cancellation 

RFP No. FY24-FACMAIN09 - Facilities Maintenance, Custodial, & Groundskeeping Services 

After thoroughly reviewing the proposals received, Kilgore College has made the decision to 
withdraw RFP No. FY24-FACMAIN09. This decision was made to revisit and revise the scope of work 
to better align with our budget constraints. 

Please note that once the scope of work is revised, a new RFP will be posted, and all interested 
parties will be invited to participate. 

Kind regards, 

Betsy 
Betsy Hansard  
Director of Procurement Services & Strategic Support 

Procurement Services 
(AP/Purchasing/Receiving/Contract Management) 

   

 


